
Good Afternoon, 

 

Your club and the City of Hideaway are working diligently to prepare our 

community tor the Coronavirus. The city does not have an email database, so 

they are working with the club to send out periodic emails to keep our 

residents informed. You should have received one yesterday. Please watch 

your inbox for additional updates. If a resident of Hideaway is diagnosed with 

the coronavirus, the diagnosing medical professional will report it to the 

Northeast Texas Public Health District (NET Health) and that organization will 

inform the city and issue a public statement, without the name of the 

individual, but with information regarding where that individual lives. 

 

The City of Hideaway is a General Law City and as such, under state law, can 

declare a state of emergency if necessary. If an emergency is declared, you will 

be notified by both email and a Code Red phone message. As of right now, 

there 3 reported cases of the coronavirus in Smith County. We will keep you 

updated on any developing cases. Please rest assured that your city and club 

are doing everything within reason to protect our wonderful community. 

 

Thanks, 

Ray Hutcheson 

Mayor, City of Hideaway, Texas 


